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I am a rancher and there has been wolf depredations in our community.  Two 

ranchers we know were hard hit be wolves killing their sheep.  As wolf numbers 

increase, there will be more depredation and I support increasing the funds for 

depredation as well as non-lethal methods to deter wolves from killing livestock. 


